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B.N.A. NEWS 

Hello Everyone!!  

I hope everyone is enjoying the summer break so far and having a safe one.  First thing 

is the summer picnic, it will be A ugust 31st, a Sunday at Stiglmeier Park in 

Cheektowaga.  If you plan on attending please call Louis Resovsky or myself and let us 

know  how many will attend,  so we can make sure we have enough food for all that are 

coming.  We will provide the meats and condiments and pop and water .  If you  are 

coming we ask if you could bring a small dish of something to  pass either a salad or 

desert.  We will be at shelter #1.  If you call Louis at  (716)896-4919 or (716)681-1300 and 

get the answering machine please leave a message or if you call me at (716)828-0803 

leave a message on how many of your  immediate family will be attending.   The hours 

will be noon until 5:00pm and we will be e ating around 2:00pm - 4:30pm. 

 The monthly third Sunday bourse will be starting in September , we hope to see 

everyone back again this season.  The October Show dealer tables are all sold out at this 

time.  It will  be at the Knights of Columbus Hall where our monthly bourse is located.  

Thank you to all the dealers for participating.  We ask that each member sell just 2 or 3 

raffle tickets, it would be great if you have the gift of selling tickets and can sell more , 

that's awesome. We will also be selling tickets at the monthly show and the October 

shows. 

 If you can't wait until September the Thou sand Islands coin show is coming up at the 

end of July and our friend s at the Niagara Frontier Coin Club will be having their annual 

collectors' show /expo August 2-3rd at the Elks Lodge near the Factory Outlet Mall just 

off the I -190 just past the Robert Moses Parkw ay exit. 

 If you haven't heard yet  we are going to be moving the Gold and Silver Expo from 

Ni agara Falls to the Erie County Fairgrounds in Hamburg. The dates for 2009 will be 

April 17 -19th 2009.   More info will be forth coming after the October  Show or as soon 

as it becomes available.  We will keep everyone informed.  

Have a safe summer. 

-Thanks Eddie- 

/ÙÌÚÐËÌÕÛɀÚɯ,ÌÚÚÈÎÌ 

Buffalo Numismatic Association Inc. 

Membership News  

(ÍɯàÖÜɀÙÌɯÕÖÛɯÚÜÙÌɯÖÍɯàÖÜÙɯÔÌÔÉÌÙÚÏÐ×ɯÚÛÈÛÜÚɯÊÏÌÊÒɯàÖÜÙɯ

membership card.  A valid card should have an  

expiration date of 2/2009 or later. Call Membership 

Chairman Rolf Hjalmar son at 716-633-4104 Monday thru 

Friday (10-5) if you need help. Or you can email him at 

vzerhsw3@verizon.net 

Anyone can join the B.N.A. now or any time during the 

ÚÜÔÔÌÙȭɯ(ÍɯàÖÜɀÙÌɯ×lanning on attending the Summer 

Family Picnic on August 31st at Stiglmeier Park you need 

to do so soon. All members and their families are 

admitted free.   

 

 

 

 

Send dues to Rolf Hjalmarson, c/o Lazer Tree Grafics, 6589 

Main St., Williamsville, NY 14221. Regular membership is 

$15.00, seniors (65 & older) and juniors (11-18 years of age) 

are $10.00. 

Welcome to the following new members added to our roster 

recently:  John Aures, Timothy Dykstra, Susan & Stuart 

Forsyth, Richard Fetzer, Patrick McCarth y, David Salamone, 

Gordon Steffen, Herb Weber and Paul Zadner. Quite a few 

whose membership had lapsed have again joined the B.N.A. 
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US coin history timeline.   
The first American coins used by the colonists was 

furnished mostly by Great Britain and Spain, they were 

silver, but the limited amount, scarcity, and need of coins, 

tempted the colony of Massachusetts to create a small 

mint in this country, which they did in 1652. When did 

our coins all start being made from copper? The first 

copper coins were tokens. The Granby Coppers were the 

first copper coins made in America. There were a lot of 

them made too. 

United States Coin Timeline1535  - Spaniards establish 

mint in Mexico City  

1616 - Hogge Money provided for Bermuda from England  

1652 - John Hull - silver pieces - NE 

1653 -1660 - Willow Tree  

1660 - 1667 - Oak Tree 

1658,1659 - Lord Baltimore - colony of Maryland - from 

England 

1664-1666 - London Elephant tokens (used by merchants) 

1664 - 1710 - New York token  

1667 -1682 - Pine Tree  

1682 - Mark Newby - half pence and farthings - New 

Jersey 

1688 - James II Plantation Token 
1694 - Carolina Elephant Token from England; New 

England Elephant token 

1714 - Gloucester token (brass) 

1720 - John Laws - 

1721-1722, 1767 - France sends copper and bronze money 

for the Colonies Francoise 

1722, 1724 - Hibernia - unpopular in Ireland, sent to 

colonies  

1722, 1724 - William Wood - Rosa Americana series sent 

from England  

1732 - 1772 - Spanish milled dollar (eight reales; pillar 

dollar; piece of eight)  

1737 - John Higley or Granby coppers 

1773 - Virginia Halfpenny - copper 

1760 - Hibernia Voce Populi  

1766 - Pitt tokens 

1774 - Virginia Halfpenny - silver (shilling)  

1776 - New Hampshire copper cents 

1776 - Pine Tree Copper - Massachusetts 

1776 - Indian Copper - Massachusetts 

1776 - Half penny  - Massachusetts 

1776 - Continental Dollar struck in Philadelphia - silver, 

brass, pewter 

 

1778 - 1779 - Rhode island Ship Medal 

1783 - Nova Constellatio Coppers - Birmingham  

1783 - Nova Constellatio Silver  

1783 - Annapolis Maryland - silver - J. Chalmers 

1785 - Vermont copper cents 

1785 - Immune Columbia pieces - copper,silver 

1785, 1786 - Connecticut copper cents - mint established near 

New Haven  

1785 - Confederatio Coppers 

1786 - New Jersey copper cents 

1787 - New York  

1787, 1788 - Connecticut copper cents - crudely struck on 

imperfect planchets 

1787 - 1789 - Massachusetts - copper and half cents  

April 2, 1792  - President Washington signed a law to 

establish a United States mint, which went into effect at 

once. 

Sept. 1, 1792 - first six pounds of copper were bought for 

coinage. 

Sept. 21,1792 - three coinage presses arrived from Europe 

and early 

Oct., 1792 - first half dimes and a few copper cents patterns 

were struck by the new United States mint.  

1793 - regular issue of large copper cents begins 
1793 - flowing hair, wreath  

1793 - 1796 - liberty cap  

1794 - first dollar, half dollar and half dime were struck  

1795 - first gold $10 eagle and $5 half eagle, were struck 

1796 - first quarter and dime  

1796 - 1807 - draped bust, flowing hair  

1808 - 1814 - Classic Head large cent 

1815 - no cents were coined 

1816 - 1857 - Coronet large cent 

1834 - Gold coins issued by private parties 

1849 - first $20 double eagle 

1856 - 1858 - Flying Eagle cent 

1859 - 1909 - Indian Head cent  

1873 - first trade dollar.  

If you want to receive the newsletter by email, contact me at 

674-5924 or by email at, buftat@verizon.net 

I am always looking for articles to publish, it could be about a 

recent find or purchase, slabbed or unslabbed coins, what got 

àÖÜɯÚÛÈÙÛÌËɯÐÕɯÛÏÌɯÏÖÉÉàȮɯȱɯÌÛÊȭ 

I have inserted a couple of pictures in ÛÏÐÚɯÌËÐÛÐÖÕȭɯɯ(ɀÔɯÕÖÛɯÚÜÙÌɯ

how they will turn out in the printed format.  

ɬ T. Alan Tomilo - 

AMERICAN COIN H ISTORY  

  
 Internet Article ȱȱȱȱȱȱȭɯɯSubmitted by David  Vanini  

Your Newsletter  

mailto:buftat@verizon.net
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Aug. 31 - Summer Picnic at Stiglmeier Park 

 Losson Road, Cheektowaga 

Sept. 21 - Third Sunday Bourse & Coin Auction at 

Knights of Columbus in Cheektowaga  

Sept. 25 - Meeting at 7:30 at Polish Falcons in 

Depew/ Auction/ Refreshments/ Mini -

Bourse 

Oct. 4-5 - B.N.A. Inc. Fall Convention at Knights of 

Columbus in Cheektowaga, 10am ɬ 4pm 

Oct. 19 - Third Sunday Bourse & Coin Auction at 

Knights of Columbus in Cheektowaga  

Nov. 16 - Third Sunday Bourse & Coin Auction at 

Knights of Columbus in Cheektowaga  

B.N.A. Calenda r Morin Post Coin & Stamp Bourse  

 The Morin Post Bourse at 965 Center Rd, West Seneca, has 

concluded its spring dates.  The season starts again after 

summer break.  Bourse times are 10AM ɬ 3PM, for info or 

table rentals, contact Glenn Annalora (716-433-7028) or 

Victor Drajem (716-656-8080).  2008 fall dates as follows: 

September 28  October 26 

November 23  December 7 

 

Show News  

The June 15th Third Sunday Bourse at the Knights of 

Columbus proved to be a fine finish for the year. Many 

ÚÏÖÞÌËɯÜ×ɯÖÕɯ%ÈÛÏÌÙÚɀɯ#ÈàɯÌÈÙÓàɯÌÕÖÜÎÏɯÍÖÙɯÈÓÓɯËÈËÚɯÛÖɯÉÌɯ

on time for their celebrations later in the day.  

The Lucky winners of 26 free weeks of Numismatic News 

were member Joe Dombrowski and non-member Chris 

/ÓÌÞÐÕÚÒÐȭɯ"ÏÙÐÚɀɯËÈÜÎÏÛÌÙȮɯÉàɯÛÏÌɯÞÈàȮɯÎÈÝÌɯÏÌÙɯÍÈÛÏÌÙɯÛÏÌɯ

ÜÓÛÐÔÈÛÌɯ%ÈÛÏÌÙɀÚɯ#ÈàɯÎÐÍÛɭÚÏÌɯ×ÐÊÒÌËɯÏÌÙɯËÈËɀÚɯÕÈÔÌɯÖÜÛɯ

for one of the subscription prizes. Peter Cappa won the 

50/50ɭabout $40.00. 

Dealers Laurie Gallagher and Rolf Hjalmarson donated 

items for the auction. Proceeds totaled $13.00 to the B.N.A. 

 

Boy Scout Merit Badge Program Overwhelm Show  

 
 

 

Gold & Si lver Over Niagara 2008 ~ Pictures  
 

 Patty Finner, Vice President of the ANA, Jim Bucki and 

Scout Master John Schunak presented a record breaking 

Coin Collecting Merit Badge Workshop at Gold and Silver 

Over Niagara .  A total of 171 merit badges were earned by 

the attending Boy Scouts.   Another eighty leaders, adults 

and siblings also attended the show. 

Ɂ(ɯÞÈÚɯÌß×ÌÊÛÐÕÎɯÍÐÍÛàȮɯÔÈàÉÌɯÚÌÝÌÕÛà-five, scouts to attend.  

!ÜÛɯÈÓÔÖÚÛɯƖƙƔɯ×ÌÖ×ÓÌɯÐÚɯ×ÏÌÕÖÔÌÕÈÓȮɂɯÚÈÐËɯ)ÐÔɯ!ÜÊÒÐȮɯÛÏÌɯ

BNA member that coordinated the workshop.  The BNA has 

also received sevÌÙÈÓɯɁ3ÏÈÕÒɯ8ÖÜɂɯÕÖÛÌÚɯÈÕËɯÌ-mails from 

those who attended. 

 Ɂ(ɯÑÜÚÛɯÞÈÕÛÌËɯÛÖɯÛÏÈÕÒɯàÖÜɯÍÖÙɯÛÏÌɯÎÙÌÈÛɯÑÖÉɯ

you did with the coin collecting merit badge 

workshop.   Our scouts and all the adults really 

enjoyed the presentation.  We all learned a lot of 

impo rtant information, from such knowledgeable 

folks.  We appreciate all you did to make this 

×ÖÚÚÐÉÓÌɯÍÖÙɯÜÚȭɯɁ 

Thank you,  

Karen Praczkiglo 

Troop 400 

 

A workshop of this magnitude would not have been 

successful without the generous support of the BNA 

members and dealers.   Many members contributed coins, 

holders, folders and books.  Every scout and sibling left the 

show with a bag full of free coins and materials.  In addition, 

ÛÏÌÙÌɯÞÌÙÌɯËÖÖÙɯ×ÙÐáÌÚɯÈÕËɯÛÏÌɯɁDeal Or No Deal: Coin 

Collectors VersionɂɯÎÈÔÌȭɯɯɯThe grand prize was a Hobo 

Nickel donated by  David Boulay.  

The next coin collecting merit badge workshop will be at the 

fall convention on October 4 th at the Knights of Columbus 

Hall, 2735 Union Rd. Cheektowaga, New York  

 
 July ƖƔƔƜȱȱȱȱȱȱȭɯɯÉàɯBrian Delmont  

July ƖƔƔƜȱȱȱȱȱȱȭɯɯÉàɯ)ÐÔɯ!ÜÊÒÐ 
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